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Consideration of a Change Order to Pike Electric
City Council is requested to consider a Change Order to Pike Electric for $711,300, due to increased
labor rates, additional projects, and unforeseen equipment failures and authorize the appropriate City
Official(s) to execute all  necessary documents. This will bring the new contract amount to
$2,980,300. (Recommended by the Finance Committee.)

[Enter body here.]

File #: 2024-162, Version: 1

City of High Point Printed on 5/28/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

